
Providing PRO feedback is very quick and easy.  Simply click the link in the email that you 
receive during week 4 of the semester, and enter information for students. 
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Student Feedback Request
Dear Professor Belby,

Dear UWL Instructors,

It’s time for PRO, our new early alert, which means it’s time for you to give

feedback to students to promote their success and retention! Research on

academic success clearly indicates that students respond best

to specific feedback early in the semester. 

HERE’S WHAT YOU DO:

Briefly announce to your course(s) that you will be using the PRO system

in EAB Navigate to send feedback

o   One way to state this to your class: “This class participates in PRO

(Progress Reports Online), you may receive an email stating you have

received feedback; that feedback is from me and helps you to know how you’re

progressing in the course. In addition, you may receive follow up from your

advisor based on the feedback you receive.”

Look for an email link, which will allow you to provide information

regarding student progress in your courses by the end of next week
Fill out the form for appropriate students

Reminder: the course withdrawal deadline is 10/30/2019

Feedback is encouraged for all students, but we especially encourage you to

complete the feedback form on students with whom you have academic

concerns. The system is designed with check boxes to save time; however, we

hope you provide commentary to illuminate your remarks. Remember that

guidance on providing comments is available on the Navigate webpage. We

also invite you to share positive feedback. 

 If you have questions, comments or suggestions about PRO, please contact

Chris Stindt, Navigate Functional Lead, in the Academic Advising Center

at cstindt@uwlax.edu.  Thank you for your commitment to student
success!

Click to Begin Entering Student Feedback

The link above expires on 12/29/2019. If you would like to provide feedback

after the expiration above, please contact your administrator.

If you have trouble with the above link, copy and paste this address into your

browser:

https://uwlax.campus-training3.eab.com/e/6dtyVjtKpw



 
You can also find access to PRO under the “Professor Home” (see previous help guide for more 
information). 

 
Students will receive an email notification in real time, as soon as you hit submit. 
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URGENT: Attention required about a class
that you are currently enrolled in
A faculty/staff member has entered feedback on your progress at UW-L.

Eagle Alert provides UW-L instructors and staff the ability to leave feedback for
individual students in regards to academic progress.  If you have received
feedback associated with concerns regarding your progress, UWL strongly
encourages you to contact your instructor.  In addition to your instructor, UWL
has an excellent set of resources associated with student success that are
listed here – www.uwlax.edu/studentsuccess

We are reaching out to you because one of your instructors has a concern(s)
regarding your progress, UWL strongly encourages you to contact your
instructor. If you would like to see the feedback your professor provided about
your performance in this class, please visit https://uwlax.campus.eab.com and
log in with your UWL credentials.

Class

ESC-390 - 10L - Geospatial Field Methods

Evaluated By

Colin Belby on 10/30/2019 02:27 PM

Special Instructions from University of Wisconsin La Crosse

We are reaching out to you because one of your instructors has a concern(s)
regarding your progress, UWL strongly encourages you to contact your
instructor. If you would like to see the feedback your professor provided about
your performance in this class, please visit https://uwlax.campus.eab.com and
log in with your UWL credentials.

Your Advisors

Joan Bunbury


